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Teaching and Learning Under Level 4

Kia ora koutou
● Following today’s announcement, we are moving to the

following learning from home arrangements at least until
there is a shift in levels.

● The timetable for online teaching and learning under
Level 4 is in this link . These are the times when staff are availableOnline Timetable
for classes via Google Meet, and/or to respond to emails from students. Students have
also been sent information via their Deans.

● The Tuesday afternoon and Wednesday break is designed to enable students to catch
up and get ready for the next two days. Hopefully this will ensure that students are not
feeling overwhelmed with trying to keep up.

● Teachers will be posting work and teaching materials on Google Classroom. All online
materials will be made available for students for Monday and Tuesday by Sunday 3pm
and for Thursday and Friday by Wednesday 3pm. This will give students time to
familiarise themselves with the information before the learning block.

● Teachers will inform students if they are arranging for a Google Meet at a specified time
within the learning block. We are aware that many families have unstable internet
connections which makes Google Meets difficult. Those students should be able to follow
the posts on Google Classroom and are encouraged to email their teachers if they are
unsure of what to do.

● If your child requires a chrome book or hard copies of work, please go to this link and
fill out the register. We will then make contact with you regarding delivery or pick up
arrangements.

● If your child is experiencing difficulties with their learning, please email the teacher in
the first instance and let your child’s Dean know. We can then organise for some extra
support to be put in place.

Kind regards

Ngaire Harris

PRINCIPAL

https://docs.google.com/document/d/15mlnYqhYfhYu3VUlkF8LjIPOe5-ivQweJzQbZO5iX1U/edit
https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSd3_Uylm88WZZ46nQAL7cUbCk2-ECdjJVGmSqkWgFe3WFmMAQ/viewform

